**From:** <u>dlefebre@rogers.com</u> [<u>mailto:dlefebre@rogers.com</u>]

**Sent:** Wednesday, July 04, 2012 4:14 PM

To: Martin, Jackie

**Subject:** Re: First meeting of the AWAC

Dear Jackie,

Thank you for your kind voice mail. As I explained in the message I left you, I must regretfully decline the AWAC appointment owing to a recently diagnosed health issue which will require treatment over the coming months. I was so looking forward to being able to serve on the committee and to be involved with an area that is of both a personal and professional interest. I was honoured to have been invited and hope, all things going well, that I will be able to be considered in the future should a seat become available on the committee. Again, thank you for your kindness.

Sincerely,

Debbie Lefebre